
The move to digital confirmations is the latest step in modernizing the Child Abuse Register process 
and making government services more accessible to Nova Scotians.  
 

What does this change mean for applicants?  
The application process hasn’t changed — you’ll still apply the same way! You’ll get your results 
much sooner— as soon as 3 business days.  
 

What has changed?  
> Confirmation letters are now issued digitally by email. 
> You can forward the confirmation email to your employer or volunteer organization. 
> Organizations will verify your search result using your submission number and date of birth. 
> Access to digital results will expire after 90 days. 
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Questions?  
 
 

Contact Opportunities and Social Development at 902-424-6798.  
Please have your submission number ready when you call.  


